
From: Ruth Maxwell 
Sent: 29 June 2021 17:36 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2021/3034/T 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Ref: 2021/3034/T 
 
I am the owner of Flat 2, 26 Courthope Rd NW3 2LD, adjoining No 24 Courthope Rd, the owners of 
which have applied for permission to have the tree in their front garden felled to ground level. I wish 
to let it be known that I have no objection whatsoever to this proposal, as the tree has grown too 
large and I have recently asked my next-door neighbours to at least, have it lopped. I therefore 
welcome this proposal. 
 
Ruth Maxwell. 
 
 


